
 

 

24th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 Lowry Trip- Photo Consent 
 

We hope the children are all looking forward to their exciting trip to The Lowry next week! The 

team at The Lowry have been in touch to say that they will be taking photos during the visit to 

use in their new brochure. Please complete the attached photo consent form to let us know 

whether you are happy for photos to be taken of your child during their trip. 

 

Please hand any completed forms to the school office or your child’s class teacher. 

 

Finally, we would like to give you advance warning that we are expecting 1HC to be back 

slightly later than 3:30pm on the day of the trip, as their session does not finish until 3:00pm. 

1DE and 1SR will be going in the morning, so they will be back in plenty of time for usual 

hometime arrangements. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Hayley Craven, Sian Rice, Chelsey Daley & Leanne Eldridge 

Year 1 Teachers 

 
 

 


